
 

BOROUGH OF BERNARDSVILLE NOTICE OF REVISED SCHEDULED MEETINGS FOR 2022 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, in accordance with the provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act, 

N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 to -21, as well as all applicable regulations, the Planning Board of the Borough of 

Bernardsville has revised its regular scheduled meeting for Thursday, July 14, 2022 to be held via 

Zoom Webinar only, unless further notice is provided. The remainder of the Planning Board’s 

schedule of meetings for the 2022 calendar year shall remain the same and shall continue to be 

held via Zoom, as previously noticed, unless further notice is provided. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the July 14, 2022 Zoom Webinar meeting will start 

at 7:30 p.m. you may participate online or via telephone using the following log-in and dial-in 

information: 

Zoom Webinar Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82999636216. Webinar ID: 829 9963 

6216. Passcode: 269477. 

Telephone Dial: US: +1 929 205 6099 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 669 

900 6833 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799. Webinar ID: 829 9963 6216. Passcode: 

269477. International numbers available: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kbVIB2FkyW.  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that any interested party wishing to participate in the 

Board’s Zoom Webinar meeting may appear individually or by legal representative at the time 

and date listed above. The meeting agenda and documents associated with any application 

before the Board will be available for public viewing in person by appointment by contacting the 

Board Administrator, Frank Mottola, Monday – Friday during normal business hours at (908) 636-

7635 or fmottola@bernardsvilleboro.org. The meeting agenda and documents associated with 

any application before the Planning Board will also be available for public viewing on the 

Borough’s website at https://www.bernardsvilleboro.org/. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, in the event that additional COVID-19 precautions are 

implemented or changed by the Borough, State or Federal government, the Planning Board and 

the Borough of Bernardsville reserve the right to continue holding public meetings electronically 

via ZOOM web conferencing or to return to in-person meetings. Additional notice for any changes 

to future meetings will be provided pursuant to law and will be posted on the Borough website 

at https://www.bernardsvilleboro.org/ and on each meeting agenda. 

 


